Statement of Work
NHLBI is looking to have a contracting company to host a Exchange Scientist who is currently in the United States with an Employment Authorization Card (EAD) to collaborate at NIH from May until August, 2007. The contacting company will provide the scientist one stipend/payment of $3,000 at the end of collaboration in August 2007.

The Exchange Scientist will be a student from a U.S. University who will be collaborating with the Cardiology Branch in NHLBI on Stem Cell Biology and will be working with several colonies of mice to analyze their stem cell function. The Exchange Scientist will bring their genetics expertise that was obtained while working at their U.S. University to share with Cardiology Branch Staff.
